
Report – Chancery 

February 22, 2018 

 

Greetings, 

Since the November meeting of the Imperial Estates, the Chancery has updated the manuals 
and documents to reflect rule changes and to correct the seemingly unending stream of 
formatting errors (thanks, Microsoft!) and typos.  If you encounter any such errors or notice any 
inconsistencies in the documents, please bring these to our attention so we can correct them in 
future revisions. 

We have continued to reach out to chapter Chancellors regarding legal obligations, office 
expectations, and bilateral communication.  Through this outreach, we are identifying and 
addressing recurring questions of law and policy in an effort to bring a greater level of 
consistency to our organization, while preserving the tapestry of local customs and culture that 
makes each chapter unique. 

Due to the Emergency Business decision to alter this year’s Estates calendar, no calendar of 
Chancery deadlines has yet been published.  We plan to solidify and publish this following the 
confirmation of July IEM dates. 

Our ongoing projects include: 

 Establishing regular communication with all chapter Chancellors; 
 Obtaining current copies of local writs and codicils from each chapter; and 
 Updating and publishing charters, and assisting the web minister in identifying broken 

cross-reference links. 

If you have any questions or requests for our Office, we will be happy to assist you as best we 
can. 

 

Yours in Service, 

 

Edelinne d’Orsay, Imperial Chancellor 

Elizabeth Blacksword, Deputy Imperial Chancellor 


